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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of DreamEast Group Limited (the “Company”) 

dated 15 January 2024 (the “Announcement”) in relation to resignation and appointment 

of directors. Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the 

Announcement unless the context otherwise requires.

The Company wishes to supplement that Mr. Yau Pak Yue, Mr. Chiu Wai Shing, and Mr. Choi, 

Clifford Wai Hong resigned from the Company due to their other work arrangements.

Save as disclosed in this announcement, all information set out in the Announcement remain 

unchanged.

On behalf of the Board

DREAMEAST GROUP LIMITED
Chan Sin I
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